
Access to high-cost medications for no / low cost to you.

As a participant in your company health plan, you have access to a new program 
that has been incorporated into the pharmacy benefit plan administered by 
US-Rx Care called the CopayAssist Program.

If you have been prescribed a medication eligible for 
funding through the CopayAssist program, you will be 
contacted by US-Rx Care to educate you on the details 
of the program and to assist in the enrollment 
process. Please note, that if you are taking a 
medication eligible for the CopayAssist program and 
choose not to participate, your medication out-of-
pocket cost under the plan will increase. Therefore, it 
is important that you engage with US-Rx Care when 
contacted to enroll.

CopayAssist is a program that utilizes funding 
available through drug manufacturers to cover a
significant amount of the cost for hundreds of high- 
cost medications. In the past, pharmacies may have 
made copay assistance available to some plan 
participants, but the CopayAssist program ensures 
all eligible members can take advantage of copay 
subsidies through drug manufacturers when 
available.

When US-Rx Care is able to utilize manufacturer 
copay assistance for a medication, your out-of-
pocket cost is reduced to zero (or, in a few cases a 
low amount required by the manufacturer, e.g. $5 
or $10). Please ensure that your main contact 
phone number is current with the Benefits Office 
so that US-Rx Care can reach you in a timely 
fashion when needed.
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